
20200817 BOD minutes  
 
Didi, Andrea, Jon, Silja, Katie  
 

● As of right now, we have 17 rides for the show and 3 people for the clinic (and 3 
auditors); should we combine the show and clinic? 

● Didi emailed Kathy Simard to see how she would feel about one day instead of two. She 
is ok with having the show in the morning and the clinic in the afternoon, with a cost of 
$500 plus mileage  

● Didi will contact clinic riders to gauge reaction to the date change 
● Mail chimp will be sent out to notify membership of the change 
● The general meeting in September: it will need to be remote (Zoom or Messenger room). 

Begin discussion of upcoming board member elections in November at the September 
general meeting (President and Treasurer). Jon will set up a practice meeting for the 
BOD for this Thursday at 6:30. Jon will set up the virtual general meeting for all members 
on September 9, 2020 

● On the agenda are elections for 2021 (President) 
● Katie asked if anyone had received feedback from the Dolly Hannon clinic (was it great, 

horrible, just ok?). One rider was unhappy with her lesson; everyone else seemed 
thrilled. 

● Finances were mentioned in light of combining the show and clinic. We made over $600 
on the Dolly Hannon show and clinic in July, and almost $300 in June. Andrea felt that 
we should be fine even if we break even next weekend. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 


